Name

Brastow, Dave

Brown, David

Christopher, Robert

DeTray-Unis, Candi

Grant, Lily
Huck, Gayle
O'Looney, Judy

Phillips, Jason

Prince, Patrick J

Stamper, Dan and Melissa

Thedell, Kate

Sosnow, David

Address

2305 TROSPER RD SW

3620 QUINCE ST SE

6021 GLENWOOD DR SW

2325 63RD CT SW

6235 GLENWOOD DR SW

5744 SCHOTH RD SW

6605 GLENWOOD DR SW

847 LIBERTY ST SW

14031 VUE ST SW

2210 65TH CT SW

6323 GLENWOOD DR SW

3616 QUINCE ST SE

Phone

(360) 402-0368

(360) 357-4917

(360) 870-5196

(360) 970-2732

(360) 349-0387

(360) 481-6692
(360) 810-7264/
(360) 810-7132

(360) 888-3680

E-mail

reikidr@comcast.net

candi.detray@yahoo.com

lily.jane.grant@gmail.com

huckdgm@comcast.net

joloone@comcast.net

inspireme818@gmail.com

patp202@hotmail.com

thestampers@protonmail.com

kate@thedell.net

Type of Contact

Resident called 11/18, spoke with Brad. Brad
called back on 11/29 with open house
information

Resident called 11/19, spoke with Brad on
11/21, Brad called 11/29, visited City Hall and
sent email on 11/30/21.

Resident called 11/22, spoke with Brad
11/22. Brad called back on 11/29 with open
house information.

Resident sent e-mail on 11/19/21 and Brad
responded on 11/22/21. Brad send Open
House information on 11/24

Potential resident in the proposed
annexation area. E-mailed Brad 11/6, Brad
Responded 11/7. Brad called back on 11/29
with open house information11/29, response
received 11/30

Resident e-mailed Brad 1/12 with questions,
Brad responded 1/12

Resident called 12/2, spoke with Brad.
Resident emailed CDD Group, Brad
responded with call on 12/1.

Resident emailed County Clerk 12/2
Residents called, spoke with Brad twice on
12/2, Brad sent emails on 12/2.

Resident called on 11/23 and spoke with
Brad. Brad send Open House information on
11/24 with response on 11/26.

Resident called on 12/17 and left a message
for Brad about annexation questions on
Quince St. Brad called back on 12/20 and let
a message that he would call back on January
3, 2022 when back form vacation. Brad
called David back on 1/4/22. Property owner
wants to start a project and wanted to know
who would handle permit review and the
timing of the annexations.

Date Open
House
Postcard
Mailed

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

N/A

11/24/22

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

11/24/21

Date E-mail ) A
. Date Notice of Date Notice of
Date(s) of sent regarding X
. Open House Agreement ILA Hearing
P ) Mailed Mailed
Recording
11/18/21,
11/29/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
11/19/21,
11/21/21,
11/29/21,
11/30/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
11/22/21,
11/29/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
11/19/21,
11/22/21,
11/24/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
11/6/21,
11/7/21,
11/29/21, 12/3/2021
11/30/21 12/3/21 (emailed) 1/5/22
1/12/22 12/3/22 1/5/22
12/2/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
12/1/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
12/2/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
12/2/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
11/23/21,
11/24/21,
11/26/21 12/3/21 12/3/21 1/5/22
12/17/21 12/3/21 1/5/22

Date Notice of

Attachment F

Notes

Originally spoked to Cathy Nielsen. Lives on Trosper
Lake. Questions about open house and his questions
about the City and County SMPs.

11/30/21 Kerri Kinnaird spoke with him on 11/30/21 at City Hall

Questions about the process

Considering house purchase in annexation area,
purchased house November/December 2021

Questions about process, water, sewer, and private road
Had questions after reviewing materials on website

Had questions about water and sewer connection
requirements

12/2/2021, Comment forwarded by Jeremy to the City 12/2/21.
1/10/2022 Comment forwarded by Jeremy to the City 1/11/22.

Original calls went to Kerri Kinnaird, Juli McGarva, and
Gwen Frost at City Hall

Glenwood HOA contact

Had questions regarding permitting and annexation



